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June 13, 2024 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
Your reference is directed to the ITB for Solicitation 2024-SWB-33 Liquid Polyphosphate for 
the Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans proposals scheduled to be opened on June 21, 
2024, at 11:30 a.m.  
 
This letter serves as notification that the Sewerage and Water Board New Orleans has 
determined that it would be in its best interest to cancel the solicitation in its entirety and reject 
all bids in accordance with Louisiana R.S. §38:2214(B).  
 
This solicitation will be re-submitted at a later time (TBD).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kimberly Barnes at (504) 585-2348, or email 
kbarnes@swbno.org. Thank you for participating in the bid process for this project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Cashanna K. Moses  
Procurement Director  
 
CKM/kb 
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